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Ref:  Year11/2024-25/PromFinalArr/tp                            22nd May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I would like to provide you with some final details regarding the Year 11 leavers assembly and prom. 
 
The leavers assembly will be on Monday 16th June 2025 (period 4 and 5).  Students will be allowed to 
have their shirts/leavers books signed from lunchtime onwards.  For the formal assembly students 
are required to be in full uniform, therefore, it is advisable that they have a spare shirt with them for 
signing which can be placed over their uniform. 
 
As previously advised our Year 11 prom is on Thursday 3rd July 2025. 
 
The times are as follows: 
 

• Arrival from 6.30pm 

• Prom entrance from 7.00pm 

• Carriages at 10pm 

The prom will finish at 10pm as over recent years we have seen students leaving by this time to attend 
their after parties.  By finishing at this time, it is our hope that all students will enjoy the prom and 
stay until the end to make it a fun night for all with lots of dancing, singing and getting the most out 
of their amazing dresses and suits they will be wearing. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank students and parents who have helped to raise 
money for the prom fund and who are supplying items for the prom.  As a school we run our prom 
at school to ensure we do not have to charge students to attend, this helps to keep it inclusive and 
allow for all students to attend.  It also allows for the community to come and watch the students 
arriving and help us celebrate. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at prom. 
 
I would also like to thank you as parents for your continued support over the past 5 years whilst your 
child has been at Winterton Community Academy. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs V Holmes 
Head of Year 11 
 
   


